Subscription Update for Parenting Resources

Dear [Parent's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an update regarding
your subscription to our library's parenting resources.

As part of our commitment to providing you with the best resources, we have recently expanded
our collection. Starting from [date], you will have access to new books, e-books, and online
resources tailored to support you in your parenting journey.
Please find below your updated subscription details:

e Subscription Start Date: [Start Date]

e Updated Resources List: [Link to Resources]

e Customer Support: [Contact Information]

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out. We are
here to help you make the most of your subscription.

Thank you for choosing our library as your source for parenting resources.
Sincerely,
[Your Library Name]

[Library Contact Information]



